To:

Parents of Edison Students

From:

Marcheta Williams

Subject:
Future Edison Students

Date:

October, 2007


Edison school is in the process of assessing future kindergarten enrollment. We are working jointly with the PTA and the school community to make sure that we can have adequate plans to accommodate your children.  


If you currently have students enrolled at Edison and have younger siblings that are not yet school age, please list them below.

Please return by October 10,  2007.
____________________________     ____________________________   ____________

Parent Name



Address


          Phone Number

Child’s Name



   Birth Date

_____________________________    _______________

_____________________________    _______________

_____________________________    _______________

If you know of people in the Edison zone that have younger children that will be attending Edison in the future, please, with their permission, lists their name and birth date.

____________________________     ____________________________   ____________

Parent Name



Address


          Phone Number

Child’s Name



   Birth Date

_____________________________    _______________

_____________________________    _______________

_____________________________    _______________

Thank you, 

Marcheta Williams, Principal

